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Gala Forms
Spirits Request
Sponsorship

       Oportunities
Raffle Incentive
Information

MARCH 6 , 2025
NEWSLETTER

MARCH 6 , 2025
NEWSLETTER

Casino Royale !

Please read all Gala
 Information Provided.

Gala Dinner Tickets are
being sold at the lunch
tables before and after
school or stop by the

school office!

We are so proud of our
Holy Trinity Decathletes

for all their hard work
and dedication. We

would also like to thank
Mrs. Downing for

guiding our students
and taking on such a

tremendous
responsibility.  She did

an amazing job!

Sell $100.00 worth of raffle
tickets by Tuesday, March 11 and

get a Slurpee on Wednesday,
March 12, 2025.



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

 
Questions?  Visit the School Website:
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                     

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529    
                                      Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours:   M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm - 
                           Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm             
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Sports League Website:  www.leaguelineup.com
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois         cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  
 Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco   alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
 Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo      schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
Secretary:      Mary Ray                  ray@holytrinityhawks.com
Adm Asst:  Monica Morales      mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

  Frequently used numbers:

  Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437     
  FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

Events at a Glance March

03/06/25 Spring Picture Day

03/07/25 In-Service Teacher - No School

03/09/25 Spring Ahead-Move Clocks Forward

03/22/25 Casino Royale Gala

03/24/25 Disciples of Christ Recognition

03/31/25 Cesar Chavez Day- No School

  The signed
parent agreement

is due by
 April 8, 2025. 

Fee increases on 
April 9.

Today’s Enclosures
Bar Request (HC)            Choir Form (HC)       

      Raffle Incentive (HC)

Report Cards 2nd Trimester (HC)
    DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

We are available to assist you!

   Scarlett S.   March 10    

Miss Betty needs your
photos for the yearbook.

Send your in school or
after school activities.

Deadline Fast
Approaching!

As we journey through this Lenten season, we are reminded of the themes of sacrifice,
reflection, and renewal. This year, our Holy Trinity community has experienced both sorrow
and joy—deep loss and profound new beginnings.
We mourn the passing of beloved members of our school family, including Bob Ballard, whose
kindness, wisdom, and unwavering presence left a lasting impact on our hearts. We also
mourn the passing of David Ausderan, the father of Miss Andrea, our wonderful  preschool
teacher.  In our grief, we turn to our faith, trusting in God’s promise of eternal life and the
hope that we will one day be reunited.
At the same time, we rejoice in new life. Through the sacrament of Baptism, we welcomed
Maximo Randall LoCoco into our faith community. His arrival is a beautiful reminder that even
in seasons of loss, God’s love continues to bring new beginnings. 
I am looking forward to returning on Monday, March 10th to continue this faith journey with
everyone. 

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher

return to our school and are
available for purchase

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%
SCRIP for Holy Trinity

12 %

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
http://holytrinityhawks.com/
https://www.raiseright.com/shop/account/personal-dashboard


Services
 March 29, 2025

 10:00 AM 
 Holy Trinity Parish 

Preschool: Roman J. & Siena N.
Kindergarten: Roman J.

First: Scarlett S.
Second: Violet K.

Third: Claire S.
Fourth: Savannah J..

Fifth: Dominic H.
Sixth: Thomas R.

Seventh: Adam H.
Eighth: Savannah DM.

MULTICULTURAL DAY

It will be the students responsibility to email or contact their
teacher to request homework or class assignments upon their
return.

April & May Lunch Menus will be going out next week.

Mr. Robert Ballard

Sports
 News

Coaches Earn Service Hours Credit!

Spring Season Sports Begins March 15,
2025 

Students are actively practicing for the
upcoming season.

 If you are interested in either an Asst Coaches position or a
Lead coach position for any of these sports please email Steve

Funk at facilities@holytrinityhawks.com or text him at
(619)820-0475.

Email the teacher(s) and cc the school the office by 9:30 AM to
request homework.

Please make sure your child’s name is on all personal property such as
lunchboxes, water bottles and clothing. It will make it easier for your
child to locate the item if lost or found.

Absents & Tardies

Please call or email the front office and teachers to report all
absences, tardies or early releases. 

Lost & Found

Grades 6th thru 8th

Homework
Grades K-5th

All Grades

Be 
our

 Best

Be 
our

 Best

Hot Lunches

We would like to
sincerely thank Mrs.

Moss for coming in this
week and offering her

services as Principal.  It
was great having her

knowledge and
experience.

Second Trimester Report Cards
were distributed today in the

Parent Envelope. 
Volunteer Service Hours & SCRIP
Balances will be sent next week.

mailto:facilities@holytrinityhawks.com

